
CANTEEN NEWS 

 
Introducing Qkr! (pronounced 'quicker') by Mastercard, the secure and easy way to order 
and pay for items from your phone or computer at a time and place that suits you.  
 
With Qkr you can:  - Pay for school lunches & special food days  
   - See your receipts on the app and get them sent by email if required.  
 
Simply place your order on the day before 9:00am.  
We will still be accepting cash orders through the classroom and counter as well.  
 
To use this option follow the steps below:  
 
Step 1. Download Qkr! On your Android phone or iPhone.  
 Or go to https://bit.ly/2MTvQB7 on your computer 
  iPad users must download iPhone app.  
 
 
 
 
Step 2. Register Select your Country of Residence as ‘Australia’ and follow the steps to 
register.  
 
Step 3. Find our school.  Our school will appear in ‘Nearby Locations’ if you’re within 
10km’s of our school, or search for Mirboo North.  
 
Step 4. Register your child. When first accessing our school you will be prompted to add 
a student profile for your child/children. This allows you to make orders and payments 
for them.  
 

You can pre-order lunches, and even set-up regular automatic lunch orders.  
 
 

The following video is an introduction to Qkr! and how it can be used.    

www.youtube.com/watch?v=42Ir56ghY6Y  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=42Ir56ghY6Y&feature=youtu.be



